From: Sarah Kearney, Wendlebury Parish Clerk <clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 11:07 AM
To: Gemma Magnuson <Gemma.Magnuson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application 24/006005/F - The Bungalow, Oxford Road, Wendlebury

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Good morning Gemma, 

Many thanks for returning my call and email 


Further to our discussion this morning, could you please withdraw Wendlebury Parish Council's "No Objection" to this planning application? The Parish Council will be submitting an alternative comment for this application.
.

Kind regards
Sarah Kearney
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council 
22 Exeter Road
Kidlington 
OX5 2DY
01865 842464 / 

www.wendleburypc.org.uk
clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk

Visit and 'like' Wendelbury Parish Council's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/WendleburyParishCouncil/

Please note that the Clerk is employed for 15 hours a month, and there may be a delay in responding to your message.  Please limit telephone calls to usual office hours (unless an emergency).

